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Recipient: City of Buhl 

Project: 2020 SPAP drinking water 

Award Date: July 25, 2022 

PFA Award Total: $1,500,000 

Description: The Project consists of predesign, design, and construct wastewater, clean water, 
and storm sewer infrastructure. 

Project Funding: 

Entity  Funding Source PFA Funding ID Amount 
PFA SPAP 2020 Buhl-Water Infrastructure MPFA-SPAP-G-007-FY23 $1,500,000  

Local Proprietary Fund  $421,465  

 County - Community Dvlp Block Grant Program  $140,000  

State Iron Range Resources and Rehabilitation Board  $250,000  

 State-Other  $860,000  

Federal USDA-Office of Rural Development Grant  $476,000  

 USDA-Office of Rural Development Loan  $3,716,000  

Total Project Costs:  $7,363,465  

 
More about the Minnesota Public Facilities Authority and its Programs: 
The Minnesota Public Facilities Authority (PFA) provides financing and technical assistance to help 
communities build public infrastructure that protects public health and the environment and promotes 
economic growth. 

 


